
Social Committee Annual Report 
  
Members of the Social Committee are Kathy Campbell, Michele Human, Jane Riccardi, 
Pat Shores, Amy Whitman, Dee Weber, and Nancy Young. 
 
For 2021, the Committee planned for a very busy year, however, due to Covid, the 
social calendar changed. The Social Committee scheduled 16 events and held 11 of 
them. Our August, September and October concerts were cancelled, as were the Labor 
Day Picnic and our Tournament Games Day. 
 
The Social Committee started the year off with the February 15th FOOD DRIVE for 
Bluffton Self Help. These PHILANTHROPIC OCCASIONS enabled our generous 
community members to support those struggling. The Committee continued these 
FOOD DRIVES again on:  May 14th, August 13th, and December 6th.  Residents 
DONATED 616 BAGS of groceries and $1,050 in GIFT CARD and CASH DONATIONS. 
 
Our SOCIAL EVENTS began with the April 24th PARTY AT THE POOL. This evening 
featured dancing to music provided by community resident, DJ Rick Human. Due to 
Covid this event was a BYOB and BYO Snacks. 
 
The next outing was the May 22nd PRE-MEMORIAL DAY PICNIC.  Social Committee 
members grilled burgers, hot dogs and served mounds of picnic salads to feed over 125 
RESIDENTS who came to celebrate.   
 
Following this was the June 26th ICE CREAM SOCIAL. Over 90 RESIDENTS enjoyed 
their sundaes while DJ Rick Human entertained us again with his KARAOKE. 
 
The community celebrated INDEPENDENCE DAY on July 3rd with TWO activities. 
Over 130 RESIDENTS attended the afternoon picnic lunch featuring burgers, hot dogs, 
picnic salads and desserts.  Later that evening, the Red, White, and Blue Corvette 
Cadre led the evening INDEPENDENCE DAY GOLF CART PARADE - with carts 
displaying resident’s patriotic flair. 
 
On September 18th, Eagles Pointe held the FALL GARAGE SALE. The event was 
publicized on Next Door, Craigslist and Facebook Market place. 32 HOMES participated 
and it was a successful sale with a large amount of buyers. 
 
The Eagle’s Pointe ILLUMINATED HOLIDAY GOLF CART PARADE was held on 
Sunday, DECEMBER 12th. After the parade, SANTA met with residents in the Pavilion. 
 
Moving into 2022, the Social Committee is looking to hold a A New Year’s Post-Holiday 
Party. We are planning to offer this in late January. Look for the Eagle’s Pointe email 
blast announcing the date and location. 
 
In closing, the committee would like to thank all of the residents who participated in the 
food drives and attended the music evenings and picnics. We did miss 3 concerts and 2 



other planned events for the second half of this year due to Covid health concerns, 
however, the Social Committee is looking towards a 2022 calendar of Social Activities 
throughout the year. 
  
We would invite any resident interested in planning and organizing social events- 
especially those interested in planning events for children- to join the committee. If you 
would like to join, you can email jricca150@gmail.com, contact a committee member, or 
send your contact information through Kathy Bundy. 
  
Thank you, 
Eagle’s Pointe Social Committee  
 
 


